
 

“Small steps in the right direction can turn out to be the biggest step in one’s 

life” 

In order to take the right step in the right direction and to be a healthy individual - 

NPS, Kengeri had organised a field trip to HID-DEN adventure camp on 23rd November 

2019, Saturday for the students of Grade IX near Channapatna. 

The students were accompanied by the teaching and non-teaching staff. 

They played a variety of team games which tested their skills like co-operation, 

patience, perseverance, coordination etc. The highlight of the day was trekking to a 

small hill near the camp site. The students enjoyed the trek and were overwhelmed by 

the view of the village from the top of the hill. It tested their stamina and strength and 

the students succeeded in scaling the hill effortlessly.  

The two hour journey was filled with lot of songs, dance and chatter. 

The students of Grade IX had an amazing and fun-filled experience. 
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